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Secretary@ourmapua.org

From: n-h.bibby <n-h.bibby@actrix.co.nz>
Sent: Friday, 26 July 2024 10:54 am
To: MDCA Secretary
Subject: FW: Re: Civil defence

 
 As you can see I have answered Bruce so I guess this should be included in our correspondence 
Helen 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: "n-h.bibby" <n-h.bibby@actrix.co.nz>  
Date: 26/07/24 10:49 am (GMT+12:00)  
To: Bruce Struthers <bruce.struthers@gmail.com>  
Subject: Re: Civil defence  
 
Thank you for your interest. Yes, a good idea for a topic for a meeting and the exec will approach 
CD  for them to do a presentation. Helen 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Bruce Struthers <bruce.struthers@gmail.com>  
Date: 22/07/24 10:49 am (GMT+12:00)  
To: Neville and Helen Bibby <n-h.bibby@actrix.co.nz>  
Subject: Re: Civil defence  
 
Hello, Helen. 
 
I am still interested in helping. 
It would appear that Civil Defence expects that local communities do what they can to organise and use local 
knowledge in a response. 
I attended a meeting in Motueka on July 12 hosted by CD, and they handed out a template for a community 
emergency preparedness plan. 
I believe this is a worthwhile effort, and deserves input from both the MDCA and MBCA. 
Any plan should evolve, as both the physical layout of the community and our understanding of the area are 
changing. 
 
Is this a good topic for discussion at the MDCA, in a future meeting after the August AGM? 

 
 
On Wed, Jun 12, 2019 at 2:06 PM Neville and Helen Bibby <n-h.bibby@actrix.co.nz> wrote: 
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Hi Bruce . I have been given your name that you are willing to help with Civil Defence in Mapua 
should the need arise. At present we are waiting to hear from  the centre in Richmond as to the next 
meeting and Kathy said they will let you know too.We have not got a formal arrangement in Mapua at 
present apart from the fact that the welfare centre would be Hills Community Church in Aranui Rd or 
Mahana School if it was necessary to be on higher ground. It is good to know there are willing people 
in the community  Regards Helen Bibby 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


